
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1058 
 

Asked on 14 October 2022 
 

MS R BATES ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE SERVICES 
(HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to answer to Question on Notice No. 688 of 2022—  
Will the Minister provide for each hospital listed on the 'Queensland Reporting 
Hospitals' website the current number of available beds as at 30 September 2022? 
 

ANSWER 
 
I am advised that the Hospital Performance website provides data in relation to the 
number of available beds and bed alternatives at each Queensland public reporting 
hospital on a quarterly basis, and currently the quarterly data including for September 
2022 is still being collated. 
 
Members will be able to access this data on the Hospital Performance website in the 
next reporting period. 


